
 

 

Newsletter 6 7th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
I hope you have enjoyed a lovely week. 
  
Nasal Flu will be taking place in school on Tuesday 18th October.  The letter and information 
leaflet has gone home with your child.  You can find the link to the letter on the front page of the 
website.  The deadline for registering for the nasal flu is next Friday 14th October. 
 
Super Saturday at Cape Cornwall School –  This open to Year 4, 5 and 6 children please follow 

the link.  This can also be found on the website  https://bit.ly/3RvQIcM 

 
London Trip – We are really excited to be able to offer this trip to our Year 4, 5 and 6 children.  If 
you have not returned your consent form please do so by next Friday 14th October or let me or Mrs 
Scrase know that you do not wish your child to go.  Children entitled to Pupil Premium can use some 
of this money towards the trip.  To discuss payment or any issues regarding the trip please speak to 
me or Mr Summerfield. 
 
Newquay Zoo Nessa and Kynsa classes – Will be visiting Newquay Zoo next Thursday 13th 
October. Letters will be coming home with your child today. 
 
Transfer to Secondary School –For Year 6 parents to apply for a place the website address and 
application form are available at www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions , please submit your application by 
the 31st October. 
 
New Website – Our new site is live: pendeenschool.co.uk  and we are updating the calendar and 
please feedback on how easy (or difficult) you find it to operate.    

 

End of Autumn Term Quizziz (quizzes) - This year we have decided to use ‘Quizizz’ as a platform 
for our end of term quizzes for children. Quizizz is an interactive, online quizzing interface that the 
children love! Each foundation subject has been turned into an interactive quiz where children will 
need to answer questions, draw pictures and fill in missing words linked to their previous learning and 
vocabulary. Along the way, the children receive points, power ups, presents and mystery boxes which 
can either help themselves or a nominated player!   

Each class will have a quiz Science, Geography or History, Art, Music, RE, MFL and Computing. The 
children will need to visit ‘joinmyquiz.com’ and simply input the join code for each quiz. All join 
codes will be sent home with the children (before half term) and put onto Class Dojo. Quizizz works 
on all operating systems, is available in all app stores and online – it really is that easy!  

Chickens – Our farm will be populated from Tuesday 11th November, initially with (4) chickens, I per 
class. Please can you let us know if your child has any kind of allergy to chickens, hay, eggs or animal 
feed. At present, we are only aware of 1 child with any allergies that may be affected by chickens. 
 
Enjoy the weekend, fingers crossed the weather is as wonderful as it was earlier today. 
 
Chris Wilson 
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